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First name: Sierra

Last name: Asamoa-Tutu
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Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to support the withdrawal of all extractive industry /mining from Pactola Resevoir/Rapid Creek

watershed. I am a an Indigenous tribal member who adamantly supports the restoration of sacred lands like He

Sapa and the watersheds within them as our ancestors have always done. I have personally experienced the

beauty of Rapid Creek which has forever been stewarded by my Lakota relatives. We want to see it preserved for

future generations to experience both ceremonially and recreationally. Thank you. 


